
Tabor City, N.C.
November 18,1954

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2,
Walnutport, Penn.

Dear Mr. Geary:

It was a pleasure to receive your letter of Oct.
27, reporting reception of Station WTABIs regular scheduled pro-
gram on th'Tt morning.

Your resume of the program at that time, so far
as I am able to compare with the program and operating log, is
accurate. However we didn't make any log entries to the 1/4 min.,
ha ha.

Many thanks for the splended report and may you
rave many hours of enjoyment loging broadcasters.

XYi2:1*yours
Arthur D. N x
Chief Engineer

PS: Excuse the delayed answer.
A.N.


